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TO ALL NEW STARTERS IN OUR RECEPTION CLASS – SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
Welcome to Ladybridge Primary School!  Under normal circumstances, we would invite you and your family to come and 
visit your new school, but at the moment we can’t do that, because of all the lockdown rules. 
 
We think it’s really important that you still get to see what your new classroom is going to look like, and to also meet your 
new teachers.  So, we’ve made two short videos/films that you can watch with your family on our website under the ‘New 
Parents (Sept 2021)’ tab.  These films include important information about school, for you and your family.  
 
We are enclosing the following documents that your parents/carers should either keep for information, or complete and 
send back to school * 
 

Documents to Keep For Information Complete and Return To School ASAP * 

Welcome Booklet School Holiday & Term Dates All About Me 

Packed Lunches & Nut Free Info Labracadabra Flyer & Contract Collection of KS1 & EYFS Children 

Attendance & Fixed Penalty Info School Menu Example Positive Friend Preference 

Free School Meal Eligibility Info PTFA Info Data Collection Form 

 
* Please ask your parents to return your completed forms either by post (address above) or hand-deliver into the box in the 
school foyer as soon as possible.   Your parents will also need to bring to school your original passport or birth certificate, 
along with proof of your current address (eg, a recent utility bill).   They should telephone the office staff on 01204 333646 
to arrange a time when they can bring these documents into school.   
 
Finally, we will be producing a list of staggered dates and times that shows exactly when each of our new Reception children 
will be starting with us in September.  We will share this information with your parents before the end of the summer term.  
It’s really important that all children join us on the date and time that gets allocated to them, as this will help you, and all 
your new Reception friends, settle into school as quickly as possible.  Your new teacher will also be letting you know before 
the end of the summer term, which class you will be joining (it will either be Reception L or Reception B).  
 
In the meantime, have a lovely summer and I look forward to meeting you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr C Watson 
Headteacher 
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